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This week’s SUPERKIDS! 
Reception: Mahamed and Abdullrahman 

Year 1:  Hala and Nabaa 

Year 2:  Yahya and Iqlas 

Year 3:  Nawal and Abdullahi 

Year 4:  Omar and Hanna 

Year 5:  Abdirahman and Siham 

Year 6:  Suheyla and Jonasz 

 

Hello everyone 

This week I was delighted to receive some glowing feedback from Year 6 Eagle’s 

visit to Engine Shed, where children were finding out all about setting up a 

business. One business owner described the class as “... quite the best behaved 

children to have worked in the Junction”. Year 6 staff and I are very proud - well 

done to everyone. Year 1 also enjoyed a trip to the zoo and Year 5 explored the 

railway line to Severn Beach.  

In assembly this morning it was lovely to hear about the enthusiasm showed by 

our Superkids this week. You can read about this on the school website, or take a 

look on the glass wall near the school office, where our Superkid pictures are 

displayed. It is so good to hear about children being inspired by their learning. 

Thank you to those parents who attended the SRE meetings this week. Many 

people complimented the school on the hard work we put into this topic,  to make 

it sensitive to the whole community. Please make time to talk to your children 

about what they learn next week. 

On 2nd February we will be celebrating Hannah More’s birthday with some 

historical learning, some fantastic cake decorating and our wonderful 

‘International Food Festival’. We hope families will be able to contribute some food 

to share.  

Best wishes 

Sue Ramsay, Headteacher. 

Many apologies to Oliver, who’s name was missed off the superkid list last week! 



Some children are arriving late 

in the mornings. This means 

that important learning is lost! 

Teaching time is important so 

PLEASE support us by being on 

time for school every day.  
 

Arriving 15 minutes late every 

day is the same as being 

absent for 2 weeks a year! 

New course for Year 1 and 2 parents and 
children! 

Understanding feelings, exploring stories, 
playing with numbers. 

Starts Wednesday 25 January 2.30 - 4.30 



Mums’ fitness! 

Every Friday 9.30 -10.45   

Our next Open Morning will be on 
Tuesday 28 February. This is your 
opportunity to visit a classroom 
and to experience teaching and 
learning at Hannah More. Booking 
is essential - forms will be emailed 
to all parents in February. 

Every Thursday! All welcome! 

Younger children must have 

an adult with them.  

Our free, Award-winning  Breakfast 
club is open every morning from 
8.00 -8.30. Parents are  
welcome as well. 

Come and try 

some basket-

ball, circuits 

or netball. 

Ladies only. 
Please explore Bug Club with your child! 

Speak to teachers if there are any 

remaining log-in issues after today. 

We are delighted that At-Bristol have offered us 

some family workshops, aimed at people on low 

incomes. You could also get free membership for 

you and your children!  If you would really love an 

opportunity like this, then please speak to Ruth at 

school, or email  ruth.cochran@bristol-schools.uk   




